
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 

TO:  Board of Education 

  Tim Leffel, Business Administrator 
  Weston Weekes, Administrator of Facilities Management 
 

FROM: Bryan Turner, Director of Architectural Services 

 

DATE: 15 April 2025 

 

SUBJECT:  Woods Cross High School Waterline Replacement 

  

 
 

 

Bids were received 01 April 2025, for the Woods Cross High School Waterline 
Replacement project.  Bid results are as follows:  
 
 Briskey Plumbing Specialists     $ 816,686.00 

Ralph Tye & Sons       $ 826,637.00 
Commercial Mechanical Systems     $ 906,581.00 
KK Mechanical, Inc.       $1,195,000.00  
Industrial Piping and Welding     $2,951,650.00  
 
  

 
 

 
We recommend the Board of Education approve the bid of: 
 

Briskey Plumbing Specialists for $ 816,686.00 
 

Briskey Plumbing Specialists is a Utah based company with offices in Ogden. 

 

 


